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To ALRC: 
 
I would ask that you please refer Item 7, Legistar 25538, 
Edgewood College Change of Licensed Premise to a future meeting. 
 
Neighbors have complained about excessive and late night noise at 
functions serving alcohol outside of Predolin Hall on the 
Edgewood Campus.  They are very concerned about expanding the 
ability of Edgewood to serve alcohol outdoors by the new arts 
building.  I would like more time to hear their complaints. 
 
I'm sorry that I'm unable to attend the meeting tonight. 
 
Thank you. 
 
Sue Ellingson 

 


